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State Auditor Launches Redesigned Public Website 
 
RALEIGH, NC – December 18, 2007 
 
Today, State Auditor Leslie Merritt announced the redesign of the Office of the State 
Auditor’s (OSA) public website: www.ncauditor.net. This redesign includes a 
streamlined email notification service where the public can receive a free email 
subscription to all audits, reviews and releases published by the OSA. Additionally, the 
redesigned website includes a prominently displayed keyword search engine and an 
intuitive layout to assist users in searching or browsing for specific audits or reports. 
 
“OSA has been a leader in applying technology to the auditing process and our 
redesigned website compliments this work by increasing the public’s ability to find the 
audits and reports we publish,” said State Auditor Leslie Merritt.    
 
OSA’s redesigned website also includes a function to electronically submit a tip to the 
State Auditor’s Hotline and a scrolling “Newsroom” that features breaking news and 
other OSA highlights. 
 
“Every taxpayer can visit www.ncauditor.net and subscribe to receive OSA’s free email 
notifications. When OSA exposes fraud or increases efficiency in State government, 
taxpayers will have an easy way to receive firsthand information and stay better 
informed about State government,” Merritt continued.    
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